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Thursday, 21st March 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As promised, I write with an update RE the staffing model in Barracudas class.  
 
Hopefully, you will have had a chance to meet Mrs Grainne Murphy, who has been teaching in 
Barracudas class since Mrs Dale’s departure.  
 
The children have loved having Mrs Murphy and we are thrilled that she too is loving being part of 
the team here at Rye. Therefore, she will be staying with us on a Thursday and a Friday for the 
remainder of this year. Mrs Murphy brings a wealth of experience and is a great addition to our 
school.  
 
We know that you will join us in supporting her as she settles into the Rye Primary Family. 
 
 
Best Wishes,  
 

 
 
 
Miss Martin  
Headteacher  
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